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Felicia Miller - Orange Grove Energy Project and Rainbow Municipal Water District 
w-*3 *-

,f- Lr FAFrom: "Anthony J Arand" <tony@envirepel.com> 1 DOCKET 1FE-2To: "Ken Celli" cKcelli@energy.state.ca.us> -:a 

Date: 2/21/2008 8:23 PM loNE FEE 12 1 2008
Subject: Orange Grove Energy Project and Rainbow Municipal Water District 

CC: "Felicia Miller" <Fmiller@energy.state.ca.us> WECD. 
FEE 2 2 2008 

Mr. Celli, 

I have had detailed discussions with a member of the Board of Directors of the Rainbow Municipal Water District 
regarding some of the comments made by the Attorney for the Orange Grove Project at the Hearing this week. The 
Director that I have talked with has no recollection of any vote by the Board to approve service to the Project as claimed 
by the Project's Attorney. 

Below is a link to the minutes of the Board meetings for the Water District in which I am unable to find any mention of the 
Orange Grove Project. 

As a ratepayer in the Water District, I am submitting a letter to the Board of Directors requesting a FOI for all documents 
between the Water District and the Orange Grove Project, including receipts for meter fees and engineering documents. 
I expect that the District will take the full 10 business days to respond to my request. What ever I am presented with by 
the District, Iwill furnish to Staff. 

As I understand it in my discussions with the Board Member, most of the Statements made by Project's Attorney during 
this weeks hearing regarding the true availability of fresh water to the Project from the Rainbow Municipal Water 
District may be subject to challenge. 

Sincerely, 

Anthony J Arand 

cc: Felicia Miller 
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